
webserver@yucca-web.ymp.goY on 01/10/2008 08:40:59 PM 

To: EIS_Comments@ymp.gov 
RRR000973 

cc: 
Subject: EIS Comment 

User Filed as: Not Categorized in ERMS 

January 10, 2008 20:40:59 

IP address: 76.90.28.169 

The Commentors Name: 
---> Ms. Grace Aaron 

The Commentors Address: 
---> 1459 Rexford Drive 
---> Los Angeles, California 90035 

Email Information: 
---> graceaaron@gmail.com 
---> Add commentor to the mailing list : yes 

Contact Information: 
---> fax number : 
---> phone number : 310 286 1011 
---> organization : KPFK Radio 
---> position : Local Station Board Member 

;;omment Text :
t-> Because of the high probability that there will be serious accidents 
resulting from the transportation of nuclear waste to Yucca Mountain, 
especially through heavily populated areas, and because there are earthquake 
faults in the vicinity of Yucca Mountain that will lead to leakage over the 
extremely long life of this projected depository, I would like to state my 
strong opposition to the funding, and construction of a high level nuclear 
waste facility at Yucca Mountain.:! 
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